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Full Text

The Permanent Forum reiterates its call to Member States to establish
mechanisms and processes for comprehensive dialogue and consultations with
indigenous peoples in order to obtain their free, prior and informed consent in
relation to any project that will have an impact on their territories and resources.
In this regard, the Forum expresses concern regarding the lack of consultation by
the Government of the Plurinational State of Bolivia with the indigenous peoples
who will be affected by the mega-hydroelectric project of El Bala-Chepete and
Rositas, including the Guarani, Mosetén, Tacana, Tsimané, Leco, Ese Ejja and
Uchupiamona peoples. The Forum urges the Government of the Plurinational
State of Bolivia to respect the fundamental rights of indigenous peoples and
ensure that they are able to exercise their rights in accordance with international
human rights standards.
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